
 
 

LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 
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February 21, 2022 

 
 
 
TOPIC:      Approval of LMC Furniture for Randolph – 2021 Bond 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the purchase of furniture for Randolph Elementary’s Library Media Center from NBS 
Commercial Interiors, Troy, Michigan in the amount of $67,493.80. 
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
Randolph Elementary’s LMC is being renovated this summer via the 2021 Bond. The 
furniture in this purchase has a longer lead time than other items. Therefore, the Bond 
Team would like to start the purchase process as soon as possible. Additional furniture 
for Randolph’s LMC, along with the other buildings’ LMCs being renovated in the 
summer of 2022, will be brought to the Board for approval in the near future. 
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
2021 Bond Fund 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
Attached 
 
PF/ko 


